
Federal Procurement Rules 
As of July 1, 2017 federal procurement rules found in Office of Management and Budget (OMB) 
Circular A-110 will no longer be effective. The new rules can be found at 2 CFR Part 200, 
starting with section 200.317. Procurement Services is working on new policies and procedures to 
accommodate these new rules and regulations. Until July 1, 2017 Procurement will continue to 
follow current procurement policies and procedures as well as the OMB circulars. 

 

Procurement Standards 
Effective December 26, 2014, new federal grants and funding amendments to existing federal grants 
will be subject to the requirements of 45 CFR Part 75, which implements 2 CFR Part 200 (“Uniform 
Guidance”). The Office of Management and Budget (“OMB”) has delayed the implementation 
requirements of Uniform Guidance for Procurement until June 30, 2017. Over the course of the next 
year, the Controller’s Office, Procurement Services and Office of Sponsored Programs will develop 
procurement policies and procedures consistent with the Uniform Guidance. Until we develop new 
procurement policies and procedures, University of San Diego’s current policies and procedures, as 
well as the OMB circulars, will remain in effect. 

 

http://www.ecfr.gov/cgi-bin/text-idx?SID=3aa49457636b6d3d47e3880be00dcdd5&mc=true&node=sg2.1.200_1316.sg3&rgn=div7
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